
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 27 May 2010 

5. NATIONAL DEFAULT DISCOUNT POLICY FOR RESOURCE CONSENTS 
 

The Committee received a report noting the National Discount Policy for resource consents and that 
process changes have been initiated or are proposed to meet statutory timeframes. 

 
 The Committee decided to: 
 
 (a) Receive this report for information. 
 
 (b) Note that process changes have been initiated or are proposed to meet statutory timeframes. 
 
 (c) Ask staff to provide a seminar to all elected members regarding the implications of the discount 

policy changes. 
 


